
The Arc of Larimer County is looking for short films that dispel stereotypes
about people with intellectual and developmental disabilities.

The winning submission will be shown with special honors at The Arc of
Larimer County's 10th Annual Film Festival ~ June 1, 2022 at Holiday Twin
Drive-In 

Be funny, be serious, but mostly be creative to win the $500 prize!  
Guidelines: 
- Films should be approximately 2-10 minutes in length
- All films must be submitted by March 31st, 2021
- For a full copy of contest rules, more information, or to submit a film, please
contact filmfestival@arclc.org
- To view some previous winning submissions, please visit www.arclc.org/film

Call for Short Film 
Submissions

$500 Prize

The Arc of Larimer County holds an annual film festival to
help promote the full inclusion of people with intellectual and
developmental disabilities.  

This is the 10th anniversary for The Arc of Larimer County's
Film Festival.  

About The Film Festival


